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Victoria Davis - Micro self distribution

i

From: J Brown <j.brown0316@gmail.com>
To: <davisv@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 4/4/2018 6:31 PM

Subject: Micro self distribution

According to the state regs Micro business are allowed to distribute for other culitvators as well.
I feel the ordinance should mirror the state and also help the smaller farmers who can't meet all of
the barriers to entry, such as an ADA complianit site the opportunity to band together and distribute

through a small group who holds a single micro license.

Mari-Pharma is coming to try and put us all out of business, we need to be able to work together.
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